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Department of Psychology 
C ornell University 

Ithaca, NY.

17th April, 19??.

Principal Sir Arthur Currie, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

Dear Principal Currie,

May I thank you for your kind letter 
of April 12th with reference to my recent 
appointment at Swarthmore College. I shall always 
he grateful to McGill for the early training I 
received there, and for the opportunity that 
was given me of studying abroad. Wherever I have 
gohe I have found it a distinct advantage 
to he a McGill graduate. I plan to keep in 
touch with the Department of Psychology at 
McGill, and in connection with the construction 
of my new laboratory I hope to profit by 
Professor Tait1s experience.

President Aydelotte has already 
spoken to me of you, and I shall remember 
to give him your geeetings when next I see him.

Sincerely yours,


